

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 11th September 2025

Year Six SATs Information Meeting Tuesday, 23rd September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to an information meeting regarding the upcoming Year Six SATs on Tuesday 23rd September at 5.30pm, held in the school hall.

This session is designed to give you a clear understanding of the SATs assessments your child will be taking in May. We will cover the following:

- What the SATs involve, how they are structured and when they will happen.
- How we are preparing pupils in school.
- A How you can support your child at home.
- ? Common guestions and concerns from parents/carers.

There will also be an opportunity to look at sample test questions and ask any questions you may have. We hope this meeting will help you feel informed and confident about the process and reassure you about how we support every child to do their best.

Please let us know if you will be attending by completing the form.

If you're unable to attend, we will of course share the presentation following the meeting.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours faithfully,

J. Frances.

Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

